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Benefit Golf Tournament

Well, the time is here! October 14th, Shamrock Golf Course, 8:00 a.m. | hope you have your team
ready to play and are ready to come out and help with all the chores involved in putting on this
event. Ladies, (Gents, too) we will need for you to prepare a dessert for lunch, which will be
served around 1:00 if things go as usual. Plan on joining us for lunch and enjoying the fun
following the tournament. It’s only $7.00 for non-players.

Festival Of The Oaks

It’s almost time for our participation in the Festival Of The Oaks. We will be performing on
Saturday, October 21st from 3:00 to 4:00. We will be on the second stage located between The
Lighthouse and the church (as we were last time). Plan on being there by 2:30. You will be able
to park at The Lighthouse, Dr. Crouch’s office, or the church. Please wear one of your Burlington
Shag Club shirts and plan to dance. Those of us who dance are planning (if we can all get in) to
go to Brown & Company for a drink shortly after 4:00. Let’s make an effort to have the Burlington
Shag Club well represented.

October Business Meeting

Our October business meeting will be held at 8:00 p.m. in Masters Tavern at Ramada on
Saturday, the 21st, with our social immediately following. | know most of us are going to have a
full day, but we need to put forth the extra effort to come out. Not only because it will be our first
night back at Ramada, but because it is your club’s business meeting. See you there.

Masters Tavern

Again, we will be moving. It appears that we are no longer welcome at STIX on Saturday night.
Beginning on October 21st, we will be at Masters Tavern in the Ramada on Saturday nights. The
feeling was that we should change from Friday night to Saturday night in order to get more
members interested in coming out. Anyway, for the time being we are going to try Saturday
nights at Ramada (unless we get thrown out again). If things don’t go well, we may change back
to Friday nights. This of course, will be determined by the club later and if it can be worked out
with Ramada. Also, beginning with the 21st, we will be charging a cover charge of $2.00 per
person. We are doing this in order to try to build up funds that can be used for DJ services and/or
equipment. This too is something that we will be looking at for the future. For the time being, we
will have to be content with socializing with our friends and having a great time without a DJ. We
hope to compile CDs with some favorite tunes of all members and this is what we will be dancing
to. So please make a list of some of your favorites for me so they can be added to our CD
collection.

S.0.S. Tea Party

Well, we had a lot of very thirsty folks show up on Saturday evening for our “Tea”. | couldn’t
believe how many pitchers we went through in such a short time. Everyone seemed to enjoy
themselves and since this was a small thank you from the club for all the hard work you have
done this year, | just want to again personally thank everyone. | also want to thank everyone who
respected the Club and its’ members enough to not bring outside friends who are not members
for free drinks for which they were not entitled, since it was a “Thank You” tea party for club
members only.

Club Officers Nominations




Get ready for some fun and laughs. We're going bowling!!

At the last business meeting, we voted to have a shag club bowling
tournament for our members. Our “Fun” Golf Tournament is always a
good time, but not everyone can play golf, so we decided we would have
a bowling tournament and everyone could participate. Now some of us
haven't bowled in many, many years, but we still know how (it may not
be a pretty sight, but it will be fun!).

Rules are as follows:

1. Two women and two men on a team. Each team will bowl 2 games.
2. Cost of shoe rental and bowling 2 games is $8.00. Members must
pay their own fee as they come into the bowling alley.

3. The top two scoring teams will have a roll-off of two games to
determine the champion.

4. Winning team will get $100 from the shag club.

Our “Fun Bowl” Bowl will be held at the new Country Club Lanes on
South Church Street on Friday, November 17th, starting at 7:00 p.m.

If you would like to join in the fun, please give your name to Evelyn
Turner at 584-3451, or Bob Maccia at 226-8811 as soon as possible.
Cutoff is Wednesday, November Ist. '

To keep from having some teams being loaded up, the names of
participants (2 women, 2 men) will be drawn and placed on teams. So
you won't know who you will be paired with until names are drawn. The
drawing will be held on Saturday night, November 4th at Master's
Tavern, and teams will be published the next week in the November
newsletter. Further instructions will also be in that newsletter.

This will be a lot of fun and we will surely have a few laughs. Just from
mentioning it to a few people after the meeting, '

we already have 27 members lined up. So get —
your names in early and get ready for the { 1‘\ "’
First Annual Burlington Shag Club Bowling d‘ P -~
Tournament. > /,
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Uctber )
Birthdays

2 - Ueal Whaley

(0 - Kevit Hovell
[0 - David Oakley
[T - Dale Wayunick
21 - Steve McHoue
22 - Jesse Justice

23 - Beu Wilsou

Minutes Of September Meeting
Sept. 9, 2000 - Peg Hansen

1. 18 members present

2. Don't forget the golf tournament on October
14th. Sherry from Bogey's will be handling the
food. All shag club members are asked to bring a
dessert. Please drop off the dessert in the
morning. There is a $7.00 fee for non-playing
golf guests.

3. There will be a shag club bowling tournament
on November 17th. $100 prize money will be
awarded to the winning team. Teams will be
created through a random drawing.

4. October 21 - The Shag Club will be dancing
at Festival Of The Oaks. Lynda is checking on
parking passes.

5. Nominations for officers are due at the
October meeting.

6. The Shag Club will again provide Thanksgiving
dinner for our family with 6 children. We will
also help this family at Christmas; a dollar
amount for Christmas presents will be decided at
a later meeting.

7. The Christmas party is Saturday, Dec. 9th at
Elk's Lodge. 1t will be sparkle and glitter night.
8. A discussion about a New Year's party was
tabled for later.

9. Treasurer's report - $2,201.99
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4 - Ken Hepler
8 - Barbara Hill
14 - Rick Turner
14 - Keith Andrews
14 - Anoson Funderburgh
16 - Bill Albright
77 - Beth Howle
21 - Susan Harrell
21 - Jo Ann Mangum
22 - Sandy Robson
25 - Carol Oakley
25 - Sheila Walker
25 - Allen Chavio
26 - Linda Maccia
27 - Eva Bennett
27 - Don Boone
30 - Richard Wilborn
30 - Mike Hayeos
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Christmas ?? - Already 1!

4

alpm
=

wrfee

Yep, it's time to mark your calendar for oar
annual Christmas Party. This year it will be
beld on Saturday, December oth at the Cl’s
Lodge on Moran Street. Qur DJ will be
Harold Beaver, who always does a great job.
More details in November's newsletter, bt get
those calendars marked now for this very
special night.
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7o Farlene Shophard and Mike
Hayes who were married September

1614 at St. Mark’s Church. They
10,000 otfier shaggers at North
Myrtle Beach!!! We wish them all
the best for the future.

RSG IR IS IRIERE

Fall $0S ﬁQﬂﬂI/ - Just a few notes this time. Everyone had lots of fun, heard lots of good music, enjoyed lots of good dancing, and
tolerated lots and lots of rain!!! The rains came just in time for Fun Monday and completely washed out all the street activities. The bands
were moved to the Spanish Galleon and Harold's at 0D, but if you didn't get there early, you couldn’t get in. Main Street and a few blocks
gach way down Ocean Drive were under about 18 inches of water. If you wanted to go somewhere, you just had to take your shoes off and
wade in the water. We were lucky that none of the dance floors in any of the clubs were flooded so we could at least dance if we could just
get there.

We did have some good days of beautiful sunshine which made relaxing on the beach with friends even more enjoyable. By Wednesday
evening and Thursday noon, most of our crowd had arrived and were ready to party. The Thursday afternoon beach baseball game between
Burlington and Danville was a washout as the rains came. Somehow we wound up playing a 3-inning game against the Kannapolis Shag
Club before the Danville game & then didn't get to play our regular game. 1 apologize to those members who came down on the beach to
play and didn't get to, and we assure you that will not happen next year.

By checking the membership roster, I think we had 76 members down for the fun times, that is a great percentage! The Saturday afternoon
Tea Party was a huge success, with 21 pitchers of either Long Island Ice Tea, Electric Lemonade, Hurricane, or White Russian available for
our members. Sunday mormning, everyone is packing up and heading out, making plans for Spring S08 2001. Except for the rain out of Fun
Monday, it was a great Fall Migration 2000. ET



ENEFIT
GOLF TOURNAMENT

Alamance County Special Olympics

BURLINGTON SHA LU

Saturday, October 14, 2000 Shamrock Golf Course
8:30 Shotgun Start - Captain’s Choice Hwy 49 South
$45 per person, $180 per team 7-1/2 miles south of (-85/40, exit 145

Two Flights - Bring your own team or confact Steve McHone to be ploced on a team.
345 deposit per team required to hold space. -- Soft spikes required =

ENTRY FEE INCLUDES CART FEE, GREEN

FEES, FREE GIFTS, COOKOUT, AND c e Prch Brinoe & &
REFRESHMENTS SERVED ON GOLF COURSE. $ $ Cash Prizes s §
Mulligans to be sold at course. TJ\O \ <@ A\‘wa[[d@d

$5.00 each - Limit 2 per player

Cookout to follow tournament - $7 for non-players
(Meal ticket required for cookout)
Desserts provided by shag club members

Mail registration form with check payable to
Alamance County Special Olympics to:
Burlington Shag Club, P O Box 1174,

Burlington, NC 27216 or give to

Specicll Raffle Dreawings Steve McHone or Lynda Justice.

56/50 Droawing

For more info, call Steve McHone at 585-1495
or Bob Maccia at 226-88l1.

Registration
Names




For Your Shagging Info || Desserts - Desserts
- www.shagdance.com Colf Tournament Desserts
Deacline for the November newsletter | 1t's time for us to get into the kitchen and make those yummy
is Wednesday, November Ist. desserts again. This benefit golf tournament is becoming as well

known for our desserts as it is for the fun we have and money we

?@'ﬁ'm%’%ﬁ%. raise for Alamance County Special Olympics. Even if you are not

' volunteering at the course or playing golf, you can still

j;ﬂé’[/ﬁ//ﬁ-ﬂl/yﬂ i | contribute by bringing a delicious sweet treat

to Shamrock. Believe me, the desserts 4
We send special wishes to limmy don’t last long when all those Q
Bare who recently had surgery, hungry golfers and wonderful ESEEe= 7

' Special Olympic Athletes
And to Nita Wilson who is || get into them!!

recovering quite well after surgery, || PP S 3 S P
E;‘..“"‘..Qk
And to Lynn Hooper who is getting e
along well after his surgery. TR R T T TR
3 <t »! t}“- ” i:i e % A 4 A * g A’ ki ~
We wish them all a speedy October Business Meeting & Birthday Night
recovery and continued  good Saturday, October 21, 2000 - 8:00 p.m.
s e A AN e e iy
Fealth. ~Master’s Tavern - Ramada Inn
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